
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
The town’s ordinance has increased the housing payment for my daughter her Junior and Senior years.  
We would have never picked this school if we knew this.  URI brings a lot of money into these 
communities off season.  I live very close to the 5 colleges and huge college towns.  These schools, 
students and families bring so much to the community.  This ordinance is not only putting a financial 
strain on URI families but also to home owners who have more than 3 bedroom homes that would 
require more for rent.   
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